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OFFICE OF LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL

Monday - 10 June 1968

1. (l:l- JGO) Received from Mr. James Kendall, Counsel,
Senate Preparedness Investigating Subcommittee, the transcript of the
Director's testimony of Tuesday, 9 April, for safe keeping by the Agency.
Receipt was given to the Committee for the transcript.

Mr. Kendall advised that the draft of the Committee report on the
hearings is fairly complete but has not been reviewed outside the staff.
He would appreciate, if possible, review of the draft and comment where
appropriate, for the Committee's guidance on an informal basis. Mr.
Kendall noted, however, that it would be necessary that the draft be held
very closely for the reason that it has no sanction as yet as a Committee
report. I advised Mr. Kendall that I would relay his request and be back
in touch with him during the day tomorrow.

2. | |- JGO) Met with Mr. Robert Michaels, . House
Appropriations Committee staff, who requested that I check with him
late in the day tomorrow concerning a time on Wednesday for meeting
with Representative Lipscomb to brief him on Agency external research
projects. He also requested that I talk to him about a time for meeting
with Mr, John Clark concerning the Agency budget estimate.

3. [- JGO) Attempted to meet with Mr. Charles
Johnson, Staff Director, House Post Office and Civil Service Committee,
but was advised by his office that he will be tied up until late in the day
and that it would be preferable to call during the day tomorrow,

4, | ,| As a follow up to my call on Friday concerning
the Director's availability on 13 June, I attempted to reach Mr., B. Benton
Bray, Director, Manpower and Civil Service Subcommittee, but was
advised that he will not be in the city today and possibly may not return
tomorrow, In his absence I talked with his secretary and to Mr, Francis
Matchett, Mr, Matchett indicated that he would be present at the
meeting scheduled this afternoon with Chairman Henderson and was
looking forward to meeting with Mr., Maury and Mr, Warner at that time,
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25X . 5. | | Hand-carried a draft of the Director's
proposed testimony of S. 1035 to Victor Zafra, Bureau of the Budget. See
Memorandum for the Record.

25X . | | Received a call from George Murphy, on 25X1
the staff of the Joint Committee on Atomic Energy. Murphy said he

25X 7. | | Mr. Warner and I met with Representa‘—
tive David N. Henderson, Chairman of the Manpower and Civil Service =
.Subcommittee of House Post Office and Civil Service Committee, regarding
S.1035. See Memorandum for the Record.

25X1 8. | | Spoke with Mr. Victor Zafra, Bureau of
the Budget, who requested a copy of the Director's testimony on S.1035.
I informed him that this was not yet final and that we would send him a
copy of the draft version. I also referred him to the letter which the
Director has sent to the President on this subject, a copy of which was
being transmitted to BOB., See Memorandum for the Record.
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